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Minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held at Herlington Community Centre,  
Orton Malborne on Thursday 13th May 2021 at 7.00 pm. 
 
Present: Cllr Passero (Chair of the Parish Council), 11 electors and Mrs A. Brown (Parish 

Clerk). 
 
1. The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 4th June 2020 were approved as a true 

record and signed by the Chair. 
 
3. Chair’s report on the work of the Parish Council during the year: 
 

I would like to start by taking time to thank councillors for their attendance and support 
over the last year. 

 
This has been an unprecedented and uncertain year for us all.  Let's take a moment to 
reflect on the families that have lost loved ones.  And there is light after the dark as we 
move forward to getting back to some sort of normality. 
 
I would like to report that the parish has yet again had a successful past 12 months. 

 
Firstly I would like to say a thank you to our Clerk; her help over the past months has 
been very helpful and appreciated. 

 
Moving on I can report the councils continuing support for the following: 
 

1. Orton Counselling Service for Young People. I feel that in the current times this 
service will be needed more than ever. 

2. Granted a request from the Magpas Air Ambulance.  
3. I Hope that we will soon be able to return to the bulky waste agenda once more 

as driving around the Ortons there has been a noticeable increase in fly tipping. 
4. There are still some outstanding works to be carried out on the village green 

hopefully in the near future. 
 

Just before I conclude this report I would like to welcome the new councillors to the 
team. Looking forward to the challenges ahead of the post pandemic. 
 

4. No matters were raised by members of the public. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.04 pm. 
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